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Please know that | support this bill. It is a long overdue bill to revise the
taxation of the timber industry in Oregon and ensure that more money from
timber harvest can be invested in our schools. It will incentivize sustainable
forest practices, leaving healthier forests that provide clean water, habitat for

wildlife and carbon sequestration.

Mike Brinkley
Eugene Oregon
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